Philp, Susan

Subject: ACCC: Authorisation A90786

From: Jodie Sangster [mailto:Jodie.Sangster@adma.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2006 11:57 AM

To: Philp, Susan

Subject: RE: ACCC: Authorisation A90786 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Sue,

Further to our recent conversation I have given further consideration to whether a transitional period would be required between the ADMA Code of Practice being Authorised by the ACCC and the provisions of the Code becoming mandatory for ADMA members.

As there are significant amendments to the ADMA Code we have determined that a three-month transition would be required to allow members time to make the requisite changes within their organisation. During this time ADMA will assist members to comply with the new provisions.

I hope that this request can be taken into consideration through the Authorisation process.

Yours sincerely,

Jodie Sangster Director - Legal & Regulatory Affairs Australian Direct Marketing Association

Level 6, 50 Carrington Street Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 3895 SYDNEY NSW 2001 Ph: +61 2 9277 5417

Mob: +61 438 679261 Fax: +61 2 9277 5410

Email: jodie.sangster@adma.com.au Web: http://www.adma.com.au/

This communication is intended only for the named addressee. It may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, and have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or email and delete the original message.